
NJEFA OPERATIONS IN 
WAKE OF COVID-19

March 16, 2020 Princeton, New Jersey – As the COVID-19 situation in New Jersey continues 
to evolve, the health and safety of our employees, clients, friends and colleagues and our ability 
to ensure business continuity are our top priorities. 

NJEFA is following all guidelines and directives of Governor Murphy and his administration, 
the Federal Government and Center for Disease Control in responding to this unprecedented 
global crisis.  

NJEFA has prepared a continuity plan should offices temporarily close. Our continuity plan 
enables the Authority to operate remotely.  Our employees are well prepared to work remotely 
to continue to be responsive to the public and to the Authority’s clients and partners across the 
State.

The Authority will be communicating updates on our website, https://www.nj.gov/njefa/, as 
necessary. Please be sure to visit our website to ensure you’re receiving the most up-to-date 
information. 
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